
From: WALKER III, TREY <TWALKER@mailbox.sc.edu>
To: Pitts, TedTedPitts@gov.sc.gov

Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
Pearson, TimTimPearson@gov.sc.gov
Godfrey, RobRobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov

Date: 8/20/2012 2:54:25 PM
Subject: Pastides Letter to GA

Attachments: HP Gen Assembly letter sample 8-15-12.pdf

Attached is a letter Dr. Pastides sent to each member of the General Assembly last week.  I thought you might be 
interested in his pitch for meaningful reform in higher education funding.
 
Trey Walker
Director, State Relations
University of South Carolina
Osborne Administration Building
Columbia, SC  29208
O-803-777-2553
M-803-206-0847
twalker@sc.edu
 

 

mailto:WALKER%20III,%20TREY%20%3CTWALKER@mailbox.sc.edu%3E
mailto:TedPitts@gov.sc.gov
mailto:ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
mailto:TimPearson@gov.sc.gov
mailto:RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov
http://www.sc.edu/
mailto:twalker@sc.edu

